
Dear Families and Friends of Hempstalls,

It’s been a bright and sunny week here at Hempstalls, and the children have been exceptionally busy in their D&T, Art,
and ICT lessons. They have also created some fantastic Romeo and Juliet writing pieces, spanning from Reception to
Year 6.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Summer Fayre on Wednesday. It was wonderful to see so many of you there,
and the children had an amazing time. We will let you know soon about the total amount raised and how we plan to use
the funds, which will include input from the children. If you’re interested in joining the PSFA team, please contact Mrs
Baddeley - sbaddeley@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk. She would love to hear from you.

Next week is transition week at Hempstalls. We have organised various activities, including staff visiting classes to read
stories to the children. On Thursday, 4th July, we will have our Move Up Day, where children will spend the entire day
with their new class teachers.

We also kindly request that you complete our parent survey questionnaire. Your feedback is crucial in helping us
celebrate our successes and identify areas for improvement in the upcoming academic year. Please complete the survey
by Monday, 1st July 2024.

Have a wonderful weekend, and thank you for your continued support.

Miss A Bell

Mrs Mullock’s 
Mrs Ball’s !

Magic Stars 

!

Busy Bees 

!

What a wonderful warm week we have
had! This week our text has been
Emma Jane’s Aeroplane by Katie
Haworth. The children have loved

taking a virtual trip around the world
visiting New York, Paris, and Beijing. In
Phonics we have been reading longer
words with the /ing/ ending and the /d/
ending, and in maths, we have been

embedding our number bonds.
 

Whole school transition day. 4th July. 
 

Please ensure your child has a water
bottle in school every day filled with

water only.
 Please ensure that your child has

suncream applied before school and
has a named bottle of suncream kept in

school.  

CUBS

What fantastic weather we have had
for our Trentham trips this week,
linking to our bear hunt Story and
'Big adventures'. All the children

were amazing, we are so proud of
their excellent behaviour! Thank you
to our wonderful parent helpers too! 

 
Polite reminder: suncream, please

provide your own Childs clearly
labeled, or £1 for school suncream. 

 
Cubs' sports day- Wednesday 10th

July 9-11 
 

RECEPTION

In Nursery this week we have been learning all
about aeroplanes. We read the story Amazing
Aeroplanes and shared our thoughts and ideas

about where we would like to travel. The
children did a fabulous job of making their own
aeroplane, passports and boarding passes too!
Our PJ party was a great success, we had so
much fun dancing, playing party games and
sharing treats. Thank you for supporting Mrs

Thompson's sports day this week, the children
did so well in their races. 

Next week, we look forward to our transition to
Reception day, there will be no swimming

because of this.

Friday 12th July - Nursery Graduation 9.30-
10.30. Invitations to follow. 

Mrs Davidson’s sports day - 3rd July 9am-
11am

Friday 19th July - Finish for
Summer

TERM DATES

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

28TH JUNE 2024

NURSERY

Please download the app and set up an
account to view your child’s profile and your

personalised news feed. 

Please ensure your child has had
suncream applied on before school
and has a nut free suncream which

has a name label to be kept in school. 
Please  ensure your child has a

named bottle in school.
Thank you

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's

lunch boxes. In order for us to promote
healthy eating and wellbeing with the children,

please send your child with a maximum of
TWO treats to eat after their sandwiches. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!

RB - ASH
RM - AUSTIN

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE

CAN WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF
NEW OR PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS

AND TIGHTS. THANK YOU SO MUCH
PLEASE RETURN BORROWED ITEMS

ASAP. THANK YOU.








